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This month has been exceptionally hot and dry. Most of the South African farmers are in
dire need of rain. It is very hard to be productive with this heat. But work has to
continue. We welcomed in two new brothers, Tshepiso (5) and Thapelo (almost 7),
which brings us to 23 children in our care. Due to the increasing problems with rats and
snakes, Ishmael and Samson have also joined us at The Fold. We hope they grow fast,
to take care of our vermin problem.

Paul and | were featured on a Christian TV show called 700 Club for one of their stories,
and you can view the story at this link: http://www1.cbn.com/video/couple-dedicates-
resources-to-helping-others

Two local restaurants in our nearest large town of Lephalale sponsored a golf fund
raising day for The Fold. Spur and Panaroti’'s had an amazing day for us. We even had
our own spot on the golf course taking donations for putting into a cup to win a voucher
for one of the restaurants. We had 87 golfers participate. Even Philip golfed, and after a
2 year absence from playing golf, he still came in in 8" place. We raised about R13,000
(about $860). It was a great success.

Donations & correspondence can be sent to the following address: 200 Solley Dr, Winchester, MO 63021
Our South African address: P.O. Box 1265 Vaalwater 0530 South Africa



Birthdays this month. Piet turned 15, Oneile turned 7, and Sam also had a birthday.

Due to the growth The Fold is experiencing, we are in need of more funding. We need
apartments for our future volunteers, a fourth house for more children, a tractor with
slasher, a 15 passenger van and we are currently working on a chicken coop. If you or
anyone you know can help with a monthly or one time donation, we are a registered
non-profit and you can claim your donation on your taxes.

Prayer requests: Teyani’'s eye lesion. Short and long term volunteers. Additional
missionaries to meet current needs at The Fold, especially teachers. Protection and
stability for The Fold children. Long term funding for our school. We need rain.

Praises: The local interests in The Fold continue to increase. All our new children. Golf
fund raising day.

God bless,
Paul and Micky Prince



